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The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul April 23, 2025 

Upcoming Events 
Apr. 24 ~ Share Night @ Tacos for Life 

Apr. 26 ~ First Holy Communion 10:00AM 

Apr. 28 ~ SPPTO Meeting 6:30 PM 

May 2 ~ May Crowning, Noon Dismissal, 

Jack & Jill Game 

May 5~ Family Rosary 6:30 PM 

May 9~ Mother/Son Night 6:30 @ Play-

time 

May 16 ~ Field Day, 8th Grade Last Day, 

NOON DISMISSAL 

May 20 ~ 8th Grade Graduation 6:00 

PM 

May 23 ~ LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!! NOON 

DISMISSAL!! 

 

Servers Schedule 

April 21-25 C. Lanham, L. Hall, B. Matheney  

April 26  7:30 PM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

April 27 7:00AM  M. Donovan & E. Riffle 

      9:00AM J. and J. Roettger 

        11:00 AM P. Mueller & B. Wunderlich 

April 28-May 2 K. Lickteig, E. Schulte, C. Wilmes 

There are just a few 

more days we 

need volunteers for    

recess!  

It is a wonderful opportunity 

to spend time with the kids - 

and give the teachers a 

lunch break ;) 

Can you help? 11:30-12:45   

**See the calendar on the next page!                                                       

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-

49729409-20242025 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025


 

 

School News/Reminders: 

SPPTO Meeting on April 28 at 6:30 P.M. 

Music Room 

 Calling All Parent Volunteers! Field 
Day is Coming – May 16! 

We’re gearing up for one of  the most exciting days of  the school 
year—Field Day on FRIDAY, May 16, and we need YOUR 
help to make it a success!   

We're looking for enthusiastic parent volunteers to assist with: Running activity stations   
-  Supervising students -  Handing out snacks and water— Cheering on the fun! 

Your support makes a big difference. It’s a great way to get involved and create amazing 
memories with the students! 

Interested? Please contact the school office—636-978-1900 x200  



 

 

  

 Please join us 

for a monthly  fam-

ily  rosary led by 

children on Tuesday, May 6 Doors 

open at 6:30PM. Rosary begins at 

6:45 PM.  All are welcome!  

Student Council is looking 

for used clothes, costume 

pieces, and accessories for 

a dress-up activity on Field 

Day. Any donations will be 

greatly appreciated! They 

can be dropped off in Ms. 

Watkins' room. Thanks for 

your help! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


